
NOTICE OF PUBLIC

 HEARING ON ECRDC 

PROPOSED FY 19-20 WORK 

PROGRAM AND BUDGET

The East Central Regional De-
velopment Commission (ECRDC) 
will hold a public hearing on the 
ECRDC’s proposed Fiscal Year 
2019-2020 work program and 
budget. The public hearing will be 
held at its annual meeting on Mon-
day, June 24, 2019 at Eddy’s Re-
sort, 41334 Shakopee Lake Road, 
Onamia, MN 56359. The business 
meeting will begin at 5:30 p.m. and 
the public hearing at 5:45 p.m. Cop-
ies will be available at the meeting 
or may be requested by calling the 
ECRDC at (320) 679-4065 ext. 25 
or e-mail to ecrdc@ecrdc.org.
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